
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
KS1 Christmas Performance: 

Instead of a full play this year, 

KS1 have decided to have a 

musical performance entitled: 

“A Christmas Eve Bedtime Sto-

ry.” Your child will be learning 

a specific song to perform with 

their class, as well as joining in 

with the other classes’ songs. 

We look forward to welcoming 

everyone into school during 

this special time of year. 

 

Performance Dates: 

Weds 5th Dec at 9.30am 

Thurs 13th at 2.00pm 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 26/11/2018. 

English 

It is assessment week, so the children will be having tests 

in spelling and reading comprehension. We will also be 

writing an extended piece of writing based on the book 

‘Dogger’. 

How to support your child:  Practice common 

exception word spellings and the spelling patterns we 

have been sending home for homework. Read with your 

child and ask them questions about what they have read. 

Maths  

It is assessment week so we will be dong some maths 

tests on what we have worked on so far.  

 

How to support your child: Ask your child to show 

you how they add, subtract, use money or share objects 

equally. 

 


